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A place to connect to nature
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* THPRD is helping connect people to nature by designing a new nature-based
park at NW Heckman Ln & 159th Ave.

e This project will develop over two acres of park along a wetland habitat, and
completes the trail connection from NW 160th to Shackelford Rd.

e Construction of the park and the trail connection is expected in 2026.
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Learn more & get involved SCAN ME

Visit the project webpage at:
thprd.info/nw15%9thheckman
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é‘ Learn the latest project news and events
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Sign up for the project e-newsletters

CONTACT:
THPRD Deson & Development | Q) TUALATIN HILLS

PARK & RECREATION DISTRICT

L.Harden@thprd.org






